
Upcoming Dates and Deadlines
Oct 10 - Thanksgiving - No School
Oct 11 - Jazz Band 7:30 AM
Oct 11 - Gr 5/6 Run Club - Lunch Recess
Oct 11 - Renaissance Practice 3:15 - 4:30 PM 
Oct 11 - Games Club 3:15 - 4:30 PM
Oct 12 - Dungeons & Dragons 3:15 - 4:30 PM
Oct 12 - Gr 6-12 Choir 3:20 - 4:30 PM
Oct 13 - Picture Retake Day
Oct 13 - Gr 5/6 Run Club - Lunch Recess
Oct 13 - Magic The Gathering 3:15 - 4:15 PM
Oct 13 - Cross Country 3:20 - 4:30 PM

Kodiak Review
Oct 10 - Oct 14

Hugh Sutherland School 
RR 1 
Carstairs, AB T0M0N0 
403.337.3326 
hugh.sutherland@cesd73.ca 
www.hughsutherlandschool.ca 

Nurse’s Notes - 
Information provided by 
our Public Health School Nurse, 
Jasmine Buchanan

High School News

Peer Tutoring- if you are interested in becoming a peer tutor 
or you are interested in having a peer tutor, please email Mrs 
Reaman at sreaman@cesd73.ca
Grade 12s- please book in with Mrs. Reaman for your Fall 
Grade 12 meeting- this is to ensure you are on track to 
graduate and discuss any post-secondary plans.
Postsecondary Applications open on October 1, 2022. 
Please visit https://applyalberta.ca/ and/or see Mrs. Reaman if 
you have any questions! 

Chinook’s Edge School Division, 4904 50th St., Innisfail, AB, T4G 1W4, 1-800-561-9229, division.office@cesd73.ca

RAINBOWS program is back!!

This is a program for children & families 
to guide them through storms of loss; 
separation, divorce,death & grief.
It is a support group of which will meet 
1/week during lunch time with an adult 
facilitator.
If you are interested please contact Janet 
Cornell or Miss Jillainee @ 403 337 3326 
or  email @ jcornell@cesd73, 
jerikson@cesd73.ca

Be a Rainbow in someone else's 
cloud.

There are additional 2021-2022 (last 
school year) yearbooks for sale. There 

is a limited number and they will be 
sold on a first come first serve basis. If 
you are interested please contact Syna 

Klinck at sklinck@cesd73.ca 
HS Leadership

Hey Kodiaks! Congratulations to Mrs. Clark and Mr. Gardner’s CA 
classes for having the highest number of people wearing orange 
shirts last Thursday for Truth and Reconciliation Day.  We would like  
to inform you about upcoming events this October. We are hosting 
our first High School dance in 3 years on Friday, October 28 from 6-9 
p.m (grades 9-12), just in time for Halloween. Admission to get in will 
be $2 or $1 if you are wearing a costume. We hope to see many of 
you there! We will also be organizing some fun Halloween activities 
for the 31st where you can earn points in the Battle of the CA’s.  Have 
a great week and stay tuned for more leadership news! 
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